
 

Monday Message #8 
 

 

Hello All, 

  

In this week's Monday Message, is going to be a little bit shorter than normal. 

 

I am excited to report that most of our Clubs and Units are starting to meet again, 

so please be sure to be on the lookout for communications from our Club/Unit 

officers about upcoming events.   

 

On the Calam Calendar, we are still hopefully looking at our first public event to be 

the April 3 "Temple Birthday Party" and then followed very quickly by the April 10th 

Quarterly Meeting in Moscow and then the April 24th Ceremonial in 

Clarkston/Asotin... However, all three of these events are still only tentative 

because of the ongoing pandemic... BUT I am truly hoping these events will 

happen.    

 

To make these events happen... requires YOUR support; the biggest need right 

now is for candidates for the Ceremonial?   Do YOU know of a good Master Mason 

who is not yet a Shriner...? if so PLEASE reach out to them and let them know all 

of the amazing benefits of being a Shriner.   Membership petitions are available 

online, from any Divan member, or the Temple Office. 

 

Most Sincerely, 

JIM 

 

Jim Logan 

Calam Potentate. 
 

 


